
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
Food Drive 

November 14-30 
 

Thanksgiving Break 
November 23-25 

 
Scotty’s Pizza Night 

December 13 
 

Holiday Shop 
December 16 & 19 

 
Coffee Cabin 
Fundraiser 

Dec. 18 - Dec. 24 
 

School Movie Day 
December 22 

 
Winter Break 
Dec. 23 - Jan.1 
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WHAT IS PTO? 
Parent Teacher Organization 

(PTO) consists of parents, 

teachers, and school staff. 

Serve to enhance and 

maximize the education of 

every child while aiding 

them in achieving their 

highest potential.  

PTO offers assistance to 

teachers, holds fundraisers 

for supplemental education 

materials and experiences, 

supports school and family 

social interaction, and 

provides a forum for sharing 

information on issues that 

impact our children. Every 

parent and Nasonville staff 

member can participate in 

PTO. Everyone is welcome! 
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FALL EVENTS WRAP-UP 
The PTO was excited to bring back some fun 

events this fall to Nasonville. Check out the 

Nasonville PTO Facebook page for photos! 

Book Fair – In early October, we hosted a 

Scholastic Book Fair, complete with dress-up days 

and classroom games. Proceeds will benefit our 

classroom libraries. If you are interested in leading 

this event, please contact a PTO Board Member. 

Boogie Bash – Students and families had a spooky 

good time on October 21. The gym & library were 

filled with games, prizes, raffles, food & costume 

fun! The event raised over $3000. Thank you to 

volunteers for your help with planning, set-up, 

working event and clean-up.  

Pumpkin Party – On October 31, Kindergarten-

Second Grade students enjoyed an afternoon of 

pumpkin crafts, games, cookie decorating & Bingo. 

We had a great group of parent organizers & help! 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY EVENTS 
Food Drive – The Student Leadership Team is 

hosting a Food Drive to benefit Soup or Socks now 

until Nov. 30. The grade with the most items will 

win an extra recess! 

 

Holiday Shop – To celebrate the season of giving 

and have a little holiday fun, students will be able 

to purchase donated items for their families and 

raise money for a local charity. Watch your email 

and Facebook for more details and ways to help! 
 


